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Good Morning,

 

Columbia City Foursquare Church reached out regarding a Full Leak Adjustment. They

found that they had a leak from an unusually high Billing Cycle. CCFC called Northwest

Plumbing Services & The Leak Detectives. NWPS repaired a break in the 2-1/2” water main

located in the concrete sidewalk in front of the building. Repairs were $567.67. Repair

receipt is attached in the packet above. The leak affected 2 billing cycles (04/15 & 05/15).

They are seeking a full adjustment for the months affected by the leak. I informed them, per

our policy, that any adjustment above $1,000.00 would require Council Approval and he

would need to request that adjustment in writing (attached in packet above).

 

Columbia City Foursquare Church’s account began 03/21/2010 and his average monthly bill

prior to the leak was $570.51.

The months he is requesting an adjustment for, are as follows:

 

DATE FULL ADJUSTMENT AMOUNT

04/15/2024 $ 1,578.25

05/15/2024 $ 1,101.90

TOTAL ADJUSTMENT OF: $ 2,680.15

 

 

Thank you,
 

..Jamie Ford..
Administrative Billing Specialist
City of St. Helens
503-397-6272
275 Strand Street, St. Helens, OR  97051

mailto:jford@sthelensoregon.gov
mailto:kpayne@sthelensoregon.gov
mailto:lscholl@sthelensoregon.gov
mailto:jwalsh@sthelensoregon.gov
mailto:drichardson@sthelensoregon.gov



































www.sthelensoregon.gov | jford@sthelensoregon.gov
 

 

http://www.ci.st-helens.or.us/
mailto:jford@sthelensoregon.gov















